
Dear Visiting Gardens Committee Members, 

Since our season is cut short due to the Coronavirus epidemic, many of you did 
not have the opportunity to showcase your beautiful gardens or guide tours.  

Carrie Murray and I will collaborate on a few editions of “Virtual Visiting 
Gardens” for you all to enjoy.  

Please remember to send or keep sending in your garden blooms. 
Thank you and be well. 

Sincerely yours, 
Christine 

Kit Pannill’s Garden


 

Virtual Visiting Gardens

Kate Gubelmann’s Garden



 
  

Cindy Hoyt’s Garden

Polly Reeds’s Garden




